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Chair and Members 
Toronto & East York Community Council 
2nd Floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen St. West 
Toronto ON M5H 2N2 
 
December 3, 2014 
 
 
Re: Request for Direction Report - 124 Belsize Drive – Zoning Amendment 
Application 
 
Dear Chair and Committee Members, 
 
Due to the fact that an OMB hearing is scheduled for January 22nd  and 23rd , 2015, it is 
necessary for the Chief Planner to report directly to City Council on December 11th, 2014 
for directions on the development at 124 Belsize Drive. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council request the Chief Planner and Executive 
Director, City Planning Division, to report on an urgent basis directly to City Council 
at its meeting on December 11, 2014 with respect to the City position to be taken at 
the Ontario Municipal Board Hearing, scheduled for January 22nd and 23rd, 2015, 
on the proposed development at 124 Belsize Drive. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Josh Matlow 
Toronto City Councillor 
Ward 22 – St. Paul's 
 


